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Chairman Wilborn and Committee Members, 

 

The Kansas Association of Chiefs of Police (KACP) is a proponent of HB2571 in its current 

form.   

 

The changes made to the proposed bill strikes a reasonable balance between providing access to 

persons in, or related to, law enforcement video in a defined time (20 business days) and 

allowing law enforcement time to conduct an investigation into incidents and crimes associated 

to any video.   

 

I believe there are other portions of the previous versions of both HB2571 and SB360 that need 

further evaluation and collaborative discussion for potential future changes.  This current version 

of HB2571 begins to move us in a better direction for all the stakeholders.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and the opportunity to provide testimony on this important bill.   

 

 

Chief of Police Steve Menke – Olathe, Kansas Police Department 

Kansas Association of Chief’s of Police    
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